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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Myles & Chloe 

Class 2 
Dominik & Kofi 

Class 3 
Dominic & Asiyah 

Class 4 
Osama & Brody 

Class 5 
Whole Class 

Class 6 
Jaxon, Carter & Reggie 

Nursery 
Harvey & Edward 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Lena 

Class 2 
Alivia 

Class 3 
Annalise 

Class 4 
Amitoj 

Class 5 
Laura 

Class 6 
Nana 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 6th June 2025 

It has been fantastic to have everyone back in school and nursery this week. 
The preparation work has continued over half term and during this week, 
ready for the temporary buildings. We are expecting the crane to arrive 
during next week to lift the sections of buildings into place.  
 

Today Nursery are enjoying a visit from Mrs Franklin-Hackett with some of the animals 
from her Farm (Frankly Farm Tours) just outside Broseley.  
 

Thank you for all the donations of school uniform and underwear that we have recently 
received. We really appreciate your support in making sure we have spares in school 
and nursery.  

Next week’s word….  

equipment 

Attendance 
Whole School - 93.04% 
Class 1 - 94.12% 
Class 2 - 94.15% 
Class 3 - 93.05% 
Class 4 - 91.28% 
Class 5 - 94.36% 
Class 6 - 91.03% 
 

Lates = 31 

Lost Learning =   

3 hour 24 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 4 

Breakfast Club  
7:45 - 8:40  
 £2 per day 

Please come to the main front 
door for Breakfast Club. 

Parents must pay daily for 
Breakfast Club. If parents do not 
pay then your child will not be 
able to attend Breakfast Club.  
If you currently owe money for 

Breakfast Club, please pay this as 
soon as possible.  

Scooters & Bikes 
Please can we remind parents that 
scooters and bikes must not 
be ridden on the school site. 

This includes e-scooters.  
This is to keep everyone safe. 

Shoes 
We have noticed a 
number of children 

wearing ‘Crocs’ and open sandals to 
school and nursery. These are not 
suitable or safe enough for children 

when they are playing outside.  
Please can we remind parents that 

children should wear suitable 
footwear to school and nursery. 

Dates for this term 
 

Wednesday 11th June  
    Year 2 visit to Dudley Zoo 

 

Thursday 19th June 
    Year 1 visit to New Brighton Beach 

 

Wednesday 2nd July  
    1:30pm  Year 1 & Year 2 Sports Day  

 

Monday 7th & Tuesday 8th July 
    Year 2 transition days to  

      Donnington Wood CE Junior School 
 

Wednesday 9th July  
    1:30pm Reception Sports Day 

 

Thursday  17th July  
    1:30pm - Year 2 Leavers’ Assembly 

 

Friday 18th July - last day of term 


